Welcome back

What a fantastic Spring term we had We hope you had a lovely break. We are very excited for the Summer term with lots of outdoor play.

Remember we are here if you need anything.



Kirsty, Sarah, Chloe, Kelsey and Julie

Nursery Newsletter Summer 2022

Warmer Weather

As the weather hopefully gets warmer, please make sure your child has sun cream on to protect them from the sun. Please also send in a sun hat.







This term we will be working with the children to

- Communicate using symbols/ words
- Take turns
- Play alongside other children
- Listen to and recognising animal sounds







Curriculum: We are learning...

Our topics this term are: Amazing Animals and Here Comes the Sun.

We will be reading these texts: On the Farm, I Went Walking and Mr Gumpy's Outing

Have a look on the academy website to see us reading the texts for the children to watch.







We will be learning the rhymes: Old Macdonald Had a Farm, Little Bo Peep, 5 Little Ducks and 5 Currant buns.

We will develop our language by learning the signs and words for familiar pet and farm animals. We will explore our outdoor environment, plant seeds and watch them grow. After half term, we will learn about different weather types and what we can wear when it is sunny to keep safe.



As part of our physical development we will be starting Dough Disco to strengthen our finger and hands in preparation for early writing and taking part in Squiggle whilst you Wiggle which develop our gross motor skills.